McKownville Improvement Association Pot Luck Supper in the Park, September 26, 2015, 4:00-6:30pm

Our second annual party in the park. Music, games, good food, lots of friends and a wonderful time to celebrate McKownville. Sidewalks and street banners and the 250th anniversary of McKownville and so much more that we all have worked so very hard to accomplish. SUNY POLY is a big worry now and storm water problems are still with us, but joy is also called for and a party is a great way to show it.

Read the announcements printed below and on the reverse side. Bring a dish to share and—if yu have it-- memorabilia of McKownville to share such as old photos and postcards (call Ellen Manning—482-3779--by September 22 if you will need a table for your display). Finally, the McKownville Improvement Association treasury is in need of replenishment. If you can afford do contribute, please do. Thanks.

Don Reeb, President, 5 Norwood St. 489-3909 Doug Smith, Vice President, 5 McKown Rd. 482-6081 Eilen Manning, Secretary, 3 Norwood St. 482-3779 Martha Harausz, Treasurer, 1445 Western 489-3855 Debra Trees 8 Ayre Drive 489-1519

Janet Reilly 18 Norwood 446-1766 Laura Barry 3 Waverly 813-9694

Bill Meehan 7 Country Rd. 456-4564 Jim White 8 Brookwood 459-9176 Angie Parsons 136 Arcadia 944-7311

Alice Torda 2 Knowles 489-3613 David Shub 3 Parkwood 860-3768

Calling All Arm-Chair Historians

The McKownville Community would love to have you share your historical Memorabilia



When: September 26, 2015
Where: McKownville Reservoir Park
Why: It is

The 2nd Annual Community Celebration
And

The 250th Anniversary of our Community.



There is a substantial interest in our community for historical background so bring items that you would like to share, old photos, pamphlets, programs from historical events.....etc.

Please RSVP by Sept 22 if you would like us to provide a table for your items.



Just come with your materials display ready.

